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DRIVE THRU TO BEAT THE FLU AND COVID19 

500 FREE FLU SHOTS OFFERED FOR THE UNINSURED! 

Saturday October 2, 2021 TIME: 8am - 12:00pm 
Kakaako Waterfront Park Parking & Makai Gateway Park 

Cars enter at Ward Avenue ONLY! (See map on page 2.) Walk-ups are welcome. 

YOU MUST WEAR A FACE MASK AND BRING THESE ITEMS 

TO RECEIVE YOUR FLU AND/OR COVID19 SHOT: 
The following items MUST BE COMPLETED & BROUGHT WITH YOU to receive the vaccinations: 

1. Completed FLU and/or COVID19 Vaccination Questionnaire and Consent Form
2. Photocopy of your Government issued ID and Medical Insurance (if you have insurance)
3. Must be accompanied by a parent or legal guardian if under 18 years of age
4. COVID19 shot record (if you have received previous doses of Pfizer or Moderna)

The following criteria must be met for the following vaccinations: 
✓ 3 years or older for flu shots

✓ 12 years and older for Pfizer-BioNTech (Comirnaty) covid19 shot: 2nd dose given 3 weeks
after 1st, *booster (*will be based on current CDC guidelines) given 8 months after 2nd dose

✓ 18 years and older for Moderna covid19 shot: 2nd  shot given 4 weeks days after 1st dose,
*booster (*will be based on current CDC guidelines) given 8 months after 2nd dose
✓ 18 years and older for Janssen (Johnson & Johnson) covid19 shot: 1 dose

 BROUGHT TO YOU BY 

  LABOR COMMUNITY     MY HEALTH  
  SERVICES PROGRAM  &  SOLUTIONS 

 A BIG MAHALO TO OUR GENEROUS SPONSORS! 



VERY IMPORTANT! 
To access the flu shot drive through event, enter ONLY from the 

Ward Avenue side of the park, and proceed onto Ilalo Street. 
From Ilalo Street, turn left into the Kakaako Waterfront Parking 

lot from Cooke Street. (Next to UH School of Medicine) 
Walk-ups will be serviced at the Makai Gateway Park, on the 

grassy area. No Parking will be available in the area.  
Please have all completed documentation!! 

Photocopy of your ID & Insurance (if you have insurance)  
Call or email Miri of My Health Solutions with any questions 

Mobile: 808 294-1399 email: miri@mhshawaii.org 

Required forms may be found on AFL-CIO Hawaii’s website: 
https://www.hawaflcio.org/

Vaccine quantities are limited and provided on a first come, first served basis 


